
August 7, 2025 Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Postponed 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Madison County Board of Supervisors’ meeting 

scheduled for August 7, 2025, has been postponed. The next meeting of the 

Madison County Board of Supervisors will be its regularly scheduled meeting on 

August 18, 2025, at 9:00 in the boardroom at 125 West North Street, Canton, MS. 
 


